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It has been a very exciting month at Calderwood as 
we have been learning about and celebrating all 
things Christmas. It has been great to see such a 

magical buzz of excitement across the children and 
champions.  

 
Thank you to everyone for all of your support, 

patience and kind words as we began our Calderwood 
journey. I cannot wait to see where the new year 

takes us! 
 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
 

Kind regards,  

Nursery Champions 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Christmas Sway 

https://sway.office.com/6CFKBh2sQiMMKg5O?re

f=Link 

Christmas In the Nursery 
You can use the Sway below to see a snapshot of what 
experiences your child had during Christmas at 
Calderwood Nursery. There has been lots of learning, 
creating, eating and partying! 

https://sway.office.com/6CFKBh2sQiMMKg5O?ref=Link  

 

 

 

 

Issue Date: 17.12.21 

Contacting the Nursery on Jan 5th  

When contacting the nursery on Wednesday 5th 

January please contact the nursery phone 01506 

80070 to report an absence/if you have any 

questions as our school office is not open on this 

day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunches 
All children can receive a free lunch at nursery. Please order 
your child’s lunch through iPay. We will no longer be taking 
lunch orders at the door during registration. If you have any 
further issues with iPay please contact the school office.  
Our office will close on the 22nd December so please have 
your lunches on iPay ordered for the first week back. On 
January 5th the children will receive a packed lunch. 

Christmas Performances 
Next week, the video links to all of the clan 
performances will be emailed out and posted on 
the blog. You are in for a treat!  

 

 

Calderwood Christmas Concert  

We have showcased the talents of each of our Clans in 

our Christmas Concert. You can see their performances 

in this Sway. 

Sit back, relax and enjoy! 

https://sway.office.com/CxuvLw76gY0l5hTq 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tree Decoration Donations 

A huge thank you to Linwater Caravan Park for donating 

us a Christmas Tree. The children enjoyed decoring the 

tree to reflect their individuality and to those who 

bought a raffle ticket which helped to fund all of our 

Christmas decorations and Santa gifts. A huge thank you 

to our Parent council for their support in organising this.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Raffle 
A huge thank you to our Parent Council for 
organising our Christmas Raffle and for everyone 
in our community who has donated gifts and 
bought tickets! We are truly overwhelmed by the 
generosity of our community and beyond. We 
raised the amazing grand total of £2257! This 
money has been used to fund all of our Christmas 
events and decorations. We will liaise with our 
Parent Council as to what we would like to spend 
the reminder of the fundraising on. 
 

Raffle:https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/calde
rwood/2021/12/04/christmas-raffle-draw/  
Total amount raised: 
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/calderwood
/2021/12/08/raffle-grand-total/  

 

Diary Dates 
 
22/12/2021 – Last day of term for school and nursery 
05/01/2022 – Nursery children  
06/01/2022 – School children   
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